Filed with the lowa Utilities Board on August 20, 2021, HLP-2014-0001

August 20, 2021
To Iowa Utilities Board members Huser, Lozier, and Byrnes —

I believe you have disrespected many great lawyers and speakers such as Ed Fallon and
lawyers who have presented many arguments to show out this dangerous hazardous liquid
pipeline project (HLP-2014-0001) is not in the interest of the public, the animals, the birds,
and the planet Earth.

I write on behalf of the planet Earth and the birds and the animals who have no voice in
response to the letter you received on April 2, 2021, from Dakota Access stating it “intends
to begin construction of the Cambridge Pump Station on or about April 5, 2021.” This
construction would allow Dakota Access to double the flow of oil through the pipeline from
570,000 to 1.2 million barrels per day.

I am repeating the words of respectable Ed Fallon who speaks for many of us who share
this sentiment and I will repeat his words, his dedication to the Earth, and his links again:

For two reasons, we ask the IUB reverse its earlier decision and immediately stop Dakota
Access from continuing its work at the Cambridge pumping station.

First, in response to repeated questioning from Bold Iowa activists in 2019, President Biden
and Vice President Harris spoke clearly and strongly against the Dakota Access Pipeline,
specifically indicating their opposition to doubling the flow of oil. As Harris said toward the
end of the following video, "the harm will be irreversible.”

WATCH BIDEN AND HARRIS SPEAK OUT AGAINST DAPL

Second, the climate emergency is worsening at a rapid and frightening pace. As The
Guardian reported on January 8, 2021, "The climate crisis continued unabated in 2020, with
the joint highest global temperatures on record, alarming heat and record wildfires in the
Arctic, and a record 29 tropical storms in the Atlantic.”

Given the acceleration of the climate emergency and the new administration’s opposition to
DAPL, we call on the IUB to reverse its earlier decision and stop Dakota Access from
working to expand its capacity to double the flow of oil through the pipeline. Thank you.

Paul Berland
5750 N Kenmore #317
Chicago, IL 60660


https://youtu.be/6ngdvsEU3Ck
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/jan/08/climate-crisis-experts-2020-joint-hottest-year-ever-recorded
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/jan/08/climate-crisis-experts-2020-joint-hottest-year-ever-recorded

